
 
REGENERATION AND TRANSPORT SCRUTINY SUB-COMMITTEE 

Chair: Councillor Neil Watson 
 

Item of business 
[Source] 

Current position Outputs / Decisions 

 
Executive Member Interviews: 

- Catherine Bowman 
- Richard Thomas  

 
COMPLETED 

 
 

 
Scrutiny Elephant and Castle 
Regeneration Project- Public Engagement 
[Work programme] 

 
ONGOING 
 
Evidence from: 

- Mr Kai Rudat (OPM) 
- Mr. Martin Smith (Regeneration Officer) 
- Mr. Russell Profitt (Regeneration Officer) 
- Mr. Mark Patchett (Diversity Panel) 
- Ms. Stella Clarke (Camden Council) 
- Mr. Tom Travers (LDA) 
- Mr. Paul Evans (Strategic Director Regeneration) 
- Ms. Nuala Conlan (CIDU) 

 
One Scrutiny meeting planned in the public for February 2004.  
 
Draft Scrutiny Report to be finalized March 2004, forwarded to 
OSC April 2004.  
 

 
 

  
Review of Unitary Development Plan  
[Work Programme] 
 

 
DUE to begin March 2004.  
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